
Development Application
JCDecaux (on behalf of Sydney Trains) has 
submitted a development application. The 
development application seeks consent 
for the removal of two large-format static 
vinyl third party advertising signs and 
replacement with a digital advertising 
signage at the George Street railway 
overpass. The proposed digital screen  
has a dimension of 7.936m x 2.048m. 
Along with third-party advertisements, 
the digital advertising signage will display 
emergency messages and other public 
awareness messages. LT
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